
April 15, 2024

Others present - BrianaWhite, library director; DaleWalter, city council representative

Meeting called to order by President Krausharr at 6:30

Motion made Kraushaar by to approve the agenda; second by Claypool. Motion approved.

Motion made by Claypool to approve the minutes; second by Gragg. Motion approved.

Dale Walter, city representative, reports that the city is gearing up for summer projects.

Approximately 30 moms attended Mom’s Night Out. There was a lot of positive feedback and
another night will likely be planned.

The 13 patrons who participated in the March Blind Date with a Book program enjoyed the
surprise reads.

The library is getting ready for the Summer Library Program which will kick off June 7 and run
through July 19.

April 18-20 will be the Huge Book Sale, hosted by the Friends of the Library. The sale will
receive help from the Parnell Peppers 4H club.

On April 17 there will be a county wide board training at the Victor library.

There were no committee reports.

The board reviewed the laws regarding the political use of public property and resources. In
general, with regard to WPL, a single candidate could rent a room downstairs for political
activity, but there can be no meetings upstairs in the library proper. The library can host a
debate if two candidates are in attendance. The library could also be used as a caucus location.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:53 p.m.

Julie Carr, Secretary
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